
Coming Up Next Week 

August 20,  2017                                             

The office is closed on Fridays during July & August 

Wednesday (August 23) 

        6:30PM     Sr. High Youth Group BBQ at Steve and Linda Bateman’s home-see notice below 

Thursday (August 24)  

        9:30AM    Holy Eucharist   

        6:30PM     Young Adults BBQ at the home of Larry & Lorraine Betts – see notice below           

Sunday (Aug 27)      

        8:00AM    Holy Eucharist  (Traditional)  

       10:00AM   Holy Eucharist  (Family)                       

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Aug 20    Susan Gloster, Juanita Loucks 

Aug 21    Laila McIntosh 

Aug 22    Lorraine Betts, Myla Mundell 

Aug 23    Jared Ball 

Aug 24    Art Crooks 

Aug 26    Jenna Crown, Helen Maze 

 

Calling all Young Adults!! We are hoping to take concrete steps toward  having regular Young Adults 

gatherings beginning this fall (focused on ages 18-30). If you are a part of this age group we value your input 

and advice! You are invited to a Barbecue at the home of Larry, Lorraine and Mark Betts on Thursday, August 

24 at 6:30 PM. Please RSVP by phone to the church office, or by email to steve@staug.org or find us on 

Facebook at St. Augustine’s Young Adults. 

 

Let us Interac with you! Would you like to know more about giving via our new debit machine that is 

available?  Please come talk to us at the table set up in the narthex.   

 

Sr. High Youth Group – There will be a late summer barbecue at the home of Steve and Linda Bateman on 

Wednesday, August 23. All Students who will be entering grades 9-12 this fall are most welcome! Time: 6:30 

– 8:30 PM, Location: 82 Salish Pl. W. There are some exciting events planned for 2017 which we can’t wait 

to share with you! Please talk to Nick Wahlfeldt or Steve Bateman if you require more details. 

Could all Church Group Leaders and Church Committee Chairpersons please confirm their 

Group/Committee's regular meeting days and times, (start and Finish time please) for 2017/18 with David 

Hignell as soon as possible. This will allow for the update and completion of the yearly booking calendar for 

2017/2018.  Please remember that no bookings are automatically carried over from one year to the next.  All 

groups must book their time and space every year. Book early to avoid disappointment! I can be reached by e-

mail at <hignell@uleth.ca>, by phone at (403)381-6802, or, simply leave a note for me in the Hignell's mail 

box in the Narthex. Thanks for your help and co-operation. 

We will have several Sunday School classes that will be needing teachers in the fall.  It is not as scary a job as 

you may believe!  Lessons are all prepared and ready for someone to teach.  All that is required is a 

willingness to learn and a heart for children and the Lord!  If you are interested or have question, email Wendy 

at wendy@staug.org 
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